## **Lighting downtown green**

March 01, 2024 10:30 AM Tulane Today today@tulane.edu



(Left to right) Davon Barbour, president and CEO of the Downtown Development District, Tulane University President Michael A. Fitts, District B Councilmember Lesli Harris, Dr. Lee Hamm, dean of Tulane School of Medicine, and Chief Operating Officer Patrick Norton stand between J. Bennett Johnston and Hutchinson Memorial buildings on the Tulane downtown campus as green lights illuminate the buildings behind them. The Tulane community gathered on Wednesday, Feb. 28, for the ceremonial lighting to celebrate the continued plans for Tulane's historic transformation of the downtown campus. (Photo by Tyler Kaufman)